
Walker 
Registration 
is OPEN!
It’s a new year. It’s a new chance to 
explore. It’s a new opportunity to 
help make 2013 a year you helped 
breast cancer researchers make big 
strides toward a cure.

TO PAST WALKERS:
You know you can meet the goal of 
fundraising. You know you can walk 
60 kilometers between Bussum and 
Amsterdam. You know your past 
experience was one you will treasure 
for years. What more can you do? 
Register for 2013 and bring along a 
new walker! If each of our past 
walkers will bring one new person on 
the 60K, we will hand researchers far 
more than 1 million euro this October.  
TO POTENTIAL WALKERS:             
You have been missing out on one of 
the most incredible weekends of your 
life. No, we are not joking. Do you like 
to laugh, feel good about doing 
something for others, push yourself 
to the point of pure pride? Go to 
www.ASistersHope.org TODAY!

Team	
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  2009
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  kraam	
  en	
  toonden	
  veel	
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  de	
  
acIviteiten	
  van	
  A	
  Sisters	
  Hope.

The article above appeared in her local newspaper while she 
focused on fund raising activities. 

Marianna walked with us in 2009 and 2011.

Marianna Schoorl  (15 okt 47-21 dec 12)

100% NL RADIO - Walker Bea Zegeling, a 
team member of Walking on Sunshine, won a 
wish worth 20,000 euro from 100% NL Radio 
Station - free advertising for A Sister’s Hope!

OUR VALENTINES - If you have not 
experienced the 60K Walk, register now and do 
it in memory of some of those beautiful 
Valentines people lost to breast cancer this 
past year. 

SISTER ACT - The producers of Sister Act, 
which opens this month at AFAS Circustheater 
in Scheveningen, are partnering with A Sister’s 
Hope. Watch the ASH website, Facebook and 
Twitter for details!
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 “WE DON’T WAIT FOR A CURE. WE WALK TO FIND IT.”

http://www.ASistersHope.org/
http://www.ASistersHope.org/

